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March 25, 2019 

Matthew A. Sevig CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT 
 

 

Subject: Notice to Suspend Occupational or Professional License(s) 

Dear Matthew Sevig, 

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) received the attached Notice to Suspend 

Occupational or Professional License(s) from Hennepin County Child Support. Because of the 

enclosed determination, your body art technician license is hereby suspended. 

Please contact Hennepin County Child Support as soon as possible to resolve this matter. Once 

your license is suspended/revoked, you will not be able to legally practice in the State of 

Minnesota until we receive clearance from the aforementioned department. Under Chapter 13 of 

the Minnesota Data Practices Act, this action is public data. 

Please contact me if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

y------ ----···  
Patricia Forsberg, Investigator 

Health Occupations Program 

PO Box 64882 

St. Paul, MN 55164-0882 

651-201-3721 
patricia.jo.forsberg@state.mn.us 
www. health .state. mn. us 

Enclosure: Hennepin County Child Support Notice to Suspend 
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